
From: Laura Dillon <the_dillons@yahoo.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/23/2017 12:29:51 AM
Subject: fixing roads

Hi Mr. Bryant,
Hope you are enjoying your new position, miss you in Anderson County! I know there is a 
lot of talk about fixing the roads by increasing the taxes--I agree this is not the answer. 
Living in Anderson near the lake, I know there are MANY boat trailers and utility trailers on 
the roads. Why can't trailers be required to be licensed as in other states, charge a 
reasonable amount to register and license each one i.e. $25 (or whatever amount would 
be profitable to the state but reasonable to consumers) and use the money to fix the 
roads? It would also provide a way to track stolen trailers by having a way to ID them. 
Other states require boat, utility, jet ski trailers, etc. to have license plates on them which 
are purchased in addition to vehicle plates. I just think that it might be a good way to raise 
money. Thanks for listening.
Laura Dillon
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